
Keep Saraland Beautiful 
April 13, 2017 

 
There were 8 in attendance. 
 
Fred Webb led the meeting. 
 
Mildred Blass moved that we dispense reading the minutes and Kirsten Warren seconded.  
 
No objections in approving the treasurers report. Leona moved to approve the treasurers 
report and Jeanette Green seconded. 
 
Fred Webb brought to our attention that we need to set a standing month for the “new” year. 
Kirsten Warren noted that new officers take their role in either August or September. Fred 
Webb suggested that any members that join after the decided month pay a prorated price 
rather than the full amount because they will be paying their dues again in September. Jeanette 
Green moved that we make the new annual renewal date September 1st and Mildred Blass 
seconded. Janice Harvison is the only person who is not required to pay membership.  
 
No new invoices to be approved. 
 
Litter Awareness Programs- Janice Harvison, absent.  
 
Fred Webb brought to our attention that Oscar Driver Park is using more than just their half of 
the storage unit. Kirsten Warren agreed to talk to Shilo Miller and Bobby Miller, Oscar Driver 
Park President, to let them know that we will be utilizing the KSB space as paid for.  
 
Mildred Blass noted that we need to host our own Great American Cleanup in order to stay in 
good standing with Keep America Beautiful. Fred Webb noted that the City of Saraland City-
Wide Cleanup should qualify as a Great American Cleanup. Mildred Blass also noted that Keep 
Alabama Beautiful is going to want to know how many people participated in the “Great 
American Cleanup” and only two showed up the City of Saraland City-wide Cleanup. Mildred 
Blass also suggested that we each clean up on our own city streets for that to count as part of 
the Great American Cleanup.  
 
Kirsten Warren gave light to her new occupation with Foosackly’s and noted that she will still be 
acting as KSB Secretary throughout this year. Jeanette Green noted that Foosackly’s should 
become a member of KSB to help with their upcoming Volunteer Program.  
 
Jeanette Green moved that we adjourn and Kirsten Warren seconded.  
 
 
 
 



 
 


